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        Tuesday 25th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: School Choir- ‘Singing Spectacular’   

 

We are delighted to announce that Woodhill’s Choir will be participating in a 

wonderful interactive event called ‘Singing Spectacular’, taking place at 

Blackheath Halls, on Thursday the 4th May 2023. 

The schedule for the day will look as follows:  

11.00 - Leave for the Blackheath Halls  

11.45 - Rehearsal - All Schools  

12:30 - Lunchtime  

13.20 - Rehearsal  

14:30 - Teachers to take the children back to school  

 

The children will remain at school at the end of the school day and will travel back to 

Blackheath Halls via public transport with Mr Charleson at 17.00. (Please can you provide 

your child with a snack for after school). 

 

Children should wear their full school uniform, including plain black footwear. Children can 

bring bottled water to the performance. 

 

The concert starts at 6.30 and will finish at 8.30, Parents will be required to collect your child 

at the concert. 

Parents are welcome to watch the production. Tickets are on sale and can be 

purchased by parents direct at  www.blackheathhalls.com We do not hold any tickets 

at School.  

Please log onto Arbor to give consent for your child’s participation at the Singing 

Spectacular.   

Thank you   

 

Luke Charleson 

 
 


